

December 20, 2017

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW P.O Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Petition of Ride the Ducks of Seattle, LLC d/b/a Seattle Duck Tours for Reinstatement of Stretch Duck Vehicles, USDOT #1905507, Docket TE-151906.

Dear Commissioners:

Enclosed you will find materials in support of Ride the Ducks of Seattle's request to reinstate the authority to provide excursion services using our "Stretch Duck" vehicles following the suspension on December 22, 2015 via WA Utilities and Transportation Commission Order 05, TE-151906.

Items submitted in support of this petition include:

- 1. Petition of Ride the Ducks of Seattle, LLC for Reinstatement of Stretch Duck Vehicles
- 2. Exhibits of Ride the Ducks of Seattle for Reinstatement of Stretch Duck Vehicles
- 3. Proof of Service

Should you have any other questions please feel free to contact me directly.

Sincerely,

Ryan Johnson

Director of Operations and Compliance Officer

Office: (206)-441-4687

Ryan@ridetheducksofseattle.com 516 Broad St., Seattle, WA 98109